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Liturgical Schedule  
for the Week of May 7, 2017 
Christ is Risen!   Indeed He is Risen!  

 Christos Voskrese!  Voistinu Voskrese! 
Feltamadt Krisztus!  Valoban Feltanadott!  

 Al Massih Kam!  Hakkan Kam! 
Christos Anesti!  Alithos Anesti!  

 ¡Christo Es Resucitado!  
¡En Verdad Es Resucitado! 

Saturday, May 6 ~ Vigil of  
Sunday of the Paralytic Man 

5:30 PM  For the Parish Family of OLPH 
Sunday, May 7 ~ Sunday of the Paralytic Man 
9:00 AM  +Romayne Macinsky by her 

children Stephen, Michael and 
Anna Maria 

Followed by Mother’s Day Tea 
Wednesday, May 9 ~ Mid-Pentecost 
7:00 PM  +Edward Zapala by wife Mary 
Saturday, May 13 ~ Vigil of  

Sunday of the Samaritan Woman 
5:30 PM  For the Parish Family of OLPH 
Sunday, May 14 ~ Sunday of the Samaritan Woman 
9:00 AM  For Our Mothers – Living & Deceased 

The names of the mothers submitted will be read at both 
Divine Liturgies this weekend. 

 

NEXT ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING 
May 21 ‐ following the Divine Liturgy in the Hall. 

All parishioners are welcome to attend – come and 
find out what’s happening at OLPH! 

 

MOTHER’S DAY ENVELOPES - Please return your 
envelopes for the Mother’s Day remembrance by May 7 so 
that the names can be listed to be read. You may have 
more than one name on each envelope. 
 

 

 

Parish Picnic ‐ Sunday, June 25 
In Celebration of Our Patronal Feast  
Divine Liturgy that Day at 10:00 AM 
Followed by Picnic until 1:00 PM 

Akathist at 1:00 PM 
(celebrated outdoors at the shrine) 

Special Treat After the Akathist 
All You Can Eat 
Adults ‐ $15.00 
Children ‐ $5.00 

Tickets on Sale Beginning May 13/14 
 

SPECIAL DONATIONS REQUESTED 
 

LANSCAPING - To spruce-up 
the entry area of the church, Fr. Ed 
has hired a landscaper to clean out 
the aging plantings, replace them 
and cover the area with mulch.  
This will help to make our entry 
more inviting. The cost for this 

project is $2,500.00. If you would like to make a 
contribution towards this effort, please see Fr. Ed or 
just drop it in the collection basket with a note. 
CHILDREN’S PICNIC TICKETS AND GAMES 
To enable as many families with children to attend our 
parish picnic we would like to subsidize the cost of these 
tickets.  If you would like to be a sponsor the cost is $10.00 
per child.  Fr. Ed is also looking for some donations so that 
we can purchase some children’s games. Drop it in the 
collection basket or give to Fr. Ed. 
 
Pope Francis and Metropolitan William want to hear 
from you! The Ordinary Synod of Bishops in 2018 will 
discuss and reflect on the theme "Young People, the Faith 
and Vocational Discernment." You will find a survey on the 
Eparchy of Passaic’s website:  

www.eparchyofpassaic.com 
The answers you submit in this survey will be compiled by 
Metropolitan William who will compile a special report 
reflecting on the responses of the Byzantine Catholic 
Church in America and present it at the synod. People of all 
ages are encouraged to complete this survey which will give 
our church a voice in this upcoming synod. If you have any 
questions, please see Fr. Ed. Thank you for taking the time 
to complete this survey! 
 

CANDLES BURNING DURING  
THE MONTH OF MAY 

SANCTUARY 
In Memory of Frank & Mary Swider, our parents  

by Mary Swider Barr & Kevin Barr 
TETRAPOD 

In Memory of Anthony & Theresa Churilla, 
my parents by Margaret Churilla  
and brothers Vincent & Anthony 

ALTAR OF PREPARATION 
In Memory of Romayne G. Macinsky  

by the Macinsky Family 
ALTAR OF BLESSING 
In Memory of Mothers 

Ellen Kopcho & Anna Wislotsky by Nadia Kopcho 
 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED – Is there anyone out 
there who would like to take the clean-up and 
maintenance of the shrine as their special project? 
Se Fr. Ed to offer your help. It would be great to 
have it all spruced up and looking good for the 
Akathist which will be celebrated there on June 
25.



Offertory – April 29 & 30, 2017 
 Saturday Sunday Total 

Regular $602.00 $1,061.00 $1,663.00 
Holyday $6.00 0 $6.00 
Candles 0 $39.00 $39.00 

Assessment $50.00 0 $50.00 
Easter $300.00 0 $300.00 
Total $958.00 $1,100.00 $2,058.00 

Attendance 29 51 80 
 

PROPER POSTURE FOR PRAYER DURING THE EASTER SEASON ~ From Resurrection Matins until the Kneeling 
Prayers of Pentecost the proper posture for all prayer is to stand rather than to kneel.  Standing is a sign of joy. And what greater 
joy do we have other than the Resurrection of Christ?  After the celebration of Pentecost the proper posture for prayer during the 
celebration of the Divine Liturgy is to stand during the times OLPH has been used to kneeling. This is because each Divine 
Liturgy is a celebration of the Resurrection. If it is not physically possible for you to stand, please feel free to kneel or sit.  
 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS GOLF OUTING - Saint Joseph the Worker Knights of Columbus Council 4215 is 
hosting our 19th Annual Golf Outing on Friday, June 30th at the Bensalem Country Club. The Golf Outing 
Brochures are available in the back of the church. Hole sponsorships and the cost to play start at $ 125.00. For 
more information see Dr. Dan Tisak. 

 
 

 
 

 


